
3. FUTURE OF WARNERS HOTEL/SAVOY SITE, CATHEDRAL SQUARE

The Council at its meeting of 16 December 1999 considered a report by the Chairman of the
Projects and Property Committee, resolving as follows:

1. That the Council indicate its serious desire to preserve the Warners building.

2. That a joint meeting of the Environment and Projects and Property Committees be held
to consider the financial implications for this for both parties involved, and report back
to the February Council meeting.

3. That the Council resolve that the cost of preservation be met from the Council’s
budgeted heritage funds.

With the release of the Environment Court’s decision on the future of these buildings, there is
urgent need for this matter to be addressed.


